
Unions strike against austerity
 Belgium 

CGSP Admi Press Release

The CGSP/ACOD and SLFP/VSOA public service federations have called a general 
strike for 24 June in protest against austerity measures that are affecting pay, 
pensions and jobs. The unions are highlighting the impact of cuts on the quality and 
quantity of public services and underlining the link between maintaining those 
services and protecting the pay and conditions of the workers who deliver them.
Read more at > ACOD (NL)
And at > VSOA (NL)
And at > SLFP (FR)
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